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May 5, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Sara Nevedal.  Currently a student at Lake Shore High School and Macomb Mathematics Science and Technology Center, Sara is a former student of mine at Carter Middle School.  I had her in my eighth grade Social Studies class in the 2012-2013 school year.  I feel very fortunate to have had the opportunity to work with Sara, and I am confident that she would be an excellent selectee for her future university, as well as a caring and compassionate future employee.

Sara is easily one of the hardest working students I have encountered.  As is evidenced by her academic record and her current GPA of 4.079, Sara is dedicated to her classroom work.  In my class, we did a great deal of hands-on projects in addition to tests, and Sara’s work ethic never wavered.  While some eighth graders are tempted to complain about higher-level assignments that require out-of-the-box thinking, Sara instead tackled them head-on.  As her mission statement reveals, Sara believes in being positive regardless of the circumstances.  That quality will undoubtedly serve her well in her future university and professional career.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sara also possesses the rare quality of being able to work cooperatively for the benefit of the group.  While it is often times easier to withdraw into oneself and focus on individual goals, Sara has the ability to work in groups for the betterment of the whole.  Whether we were doing skits of historical events, creating a movie for a group project, or tackling a discussion question in class, Sara worked with her classmates to extend their learning and produce some truly exceptional work.  As she has stated in her portfolio, she hopes to attend the University of Michigan, and I am confident that she possesses not only the academic skills, but the social skills necessary to not only attend—but thrive—at that university.

Sara is bright, motivated, and unquestionably willing to dedicate herself to improvement in all areas of her life.  As her portfolio suggests, she is a well-rounded person, interested in not only academics, but charity work and exploration of her own interests.  She would be an excellent addition to any university and to her future employer, and I am so excited to see where she is headed.   

If you have any further questions regarding Sara or her qualifications, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very sincerely,


Molly Gale
